
 
 

Illinois Firefighters’ Pension Investment Fund 

Responses to Submitted Questions: Cash Overlay Services 

 

This document serves as a formal response to the questions submitted through the process 

established by the Illinois Firefighters’ Pension Investment Fund (“FPIF”) in its Request for 

Competitive Proposal (“RFP”) for Cash Overlay Services.  As stated in the RFP, questions 

concerning the RFP had to be submitted in writing via e-mail to the Procurement Contact by 12:00 

PM Central Time on Friday, August 1, 2025.  Responses to questions properly submitted are 

consolidated into a single Q & A document as detailed below and posted on FPIF’s website on 

Monday, August 11, 2025.  The Q & A document does not identify the source of the query. 
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1. Regarding Section 2.5, can non-US based public plan overlay clients serve as references? 

It is not mandatory for the client references to be US based. However, FPIF would 

prefer references to be US based. 

 

 


